
 

 

Black Hills Amateur Radio Club, Inc. 

General Meeting Minutes for the Month of January, 2015 

January 16, 2015 

The meeting was called to order at PM by Bob (KF0AM) at the EE/Physics Building on the 

campus of the South Dakota School of Mines and Technology at 7:30 PM. There were 22 

members and guests present and signed in. 

Secretary’s Report: 

The secretary’s report was given by Don (N1NOX). A motion by Ed (KD0NJK) and a second by 

Terry (AD0HL) to approve the minutes as presented. The motion passed. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

The treasurer’s report was given by Lee (K0LGB). A motion by Otto (AG6KQ) and a second by 

Chris (KD0RAS) to approve the report as presented. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business:  

1. The annual auction will be held on February 21, 2015 at Faith Lutheran Church, 17 

Indiana St., Rapid City (across from South Middle School). The auction will start at Noon 

and the doors will open at 9 AM for the Flea Market.  

2. The Club is still looking into setting up a Facebook page. 

New Business: 

1. We have two members who have been active in recent contests. Brad (W0CGA) worked 

a total of 670 contacts on the 160 meter band with contacts in every state except for 

Alaska and Vermont all on CW. Norb (NF0XO) won the QSO party he was involved in. 

 

A motion by Rich (W0COV) and seconded by Ed (KD0NJK) to adjourn. The motion passed and 

the meeting adjourned at 7:54 PM. 

Bob (WA0FPR) had prepared a program on Antennas. Unfortunately, due to a equipment 

malfunction, he was unable to give his presentation. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Don Kendall, N1NOX 

Secretary 

 

Minutes certified by _________________________________ 

 Don Kendall (N1NOX) 

 



 

 

Members and Guests Present and Signed In: 

 

KF0AM KE0CGJ K0DAS 
N1NOX AG6KQ W0COV 
WA0FPR KD0RAS W0CGA 
KD0NAN AF0PN KD0NJK 
KD0ZIP K0KLR KA7PJQ 
Bryan Schaff Darrel Schaff KE7KK 
K1EAR KD0JZF AD0HL 
 


